ATTENTION ALL BEEP PARENTS: BEEP NEEDS YOU! 

BEEP needs to elect 4 parents to serve on the BEEP School Site Council.  By serving on the School Site Council, BEEP parents gain an understanding of the public educational system in Brookline and make a difference as BEEP advocates.
WHAT IS A SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL?
A school site council is a representative, school building-based committee composed of the principal, parents, teachers and community who work to improve the school. Councils are the main instrument for practicing the participatory site-based management that is called for in the Education Reform Act. Councils assist principals in preparing a school improvement plan and help the school become more responsive to the needs of its population.
The law outlines four major areas of responsibility for councils. School councils are to assist principals in:

1. Adopting educational goals for the school that are consistent with local educational policies and statewide student performance standards

2. Identifying the educational needs of students attending the school

3. Reviewing the annual school building budget

4. Formulating a school improvement plan

The council meets approximately 6-8 times per year. 
WHO SERVES ON THE SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL?
The Education Reform Act requires each school to elect a school council. Now that BEEP is an official Brookline school with its own principal and PTO, it must also have a School Site Council.  The BEEP School Site Council is made up of the Principal, 2 administrators, 2 teachers, 4 parents and a community member. Parents serve a one or two year term.
YES! I AM INTERESTED … WHAT DO I NEED TO DO? 

If you would like to run for one of the three open seats on the School Site Council, please e-mail beeppto@yahoo.com by Monday, October 20th. 

For more information on School Site Councils, please go to www.doe.mass.edu/lawsregs/advisory/schoolcouncils.

For questions about the BEEP School Site Council elections, please contact beeppto@yahoo.com.
